
Representative Thomas Kean, Jr.

75 Claremont Road, Suite 205

Bernardsville, N.J. 07924

September 10, 2024

Dear Representative Kean,

My name is and I live at

Services to victims of child abuse - and other victims of crime - are

facing devastating cuts due to the continued record Iow deposits into
the Crime Victims Fund. The Somerset County Child Advocacy Center,
located in Somerville, N.J., is facing those cuts.

However, H.R. 8061, The Crime Victims Fund Stabilization Act of
2A24, co-sponsored by Representatives Wagner, Moran, Dingell, Bice

and Costa, would give the Child Advocacy Center a lifeline and help
soften the impact while Congress works to find a permanent solution.
urge you to support The Crime Victims Fund Stabilization Act and to
hecome a co-sponsor of the bill.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your support
for child abuse victims.

Sincerely,


